Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM August 2, 2022
No.D|H s 2022 :

PINASLAKAS VACCINATION CAMPAIGN KICK OFF CEREMONY

To: IREENE P. DANDOQY
Nurse Il/ Covid 19 Vaccination Focal

1. This has reference to the invitation letter from JONNA A. MASONGSONG, MD, FPSMS,
MAHA, MPH, Provincial Health Officer Il. Provincial Health Office of Davao del Sur in
collaboration with the partners in Local Government Units and other stakeholders will
launch the PINASLAKAS Campaign at Gaisano Mall of Digos on August 4, 2022. This
activity will highlight the Presidential directive of attaining country’s “Wall of Immunity”

2. Inline with this, you are directed to attend the said activity.

3. For compliance.

e

CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent J_/

RepEd Schools Division of Digos City
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF DAVAO DEL SUR
00o

DAVAO DEL SUR PROVINCIAL HOSPITAL
"PHILHEALTH ACCREDITED”
Lapu-Lapu Street ,Zone IIl Digos City
TEL. NO. (082) 272-3735
Email Address: phodavaodelsur@gmail.com

July 28,2022

HAZEL L. ESCABILLAS
City Schools Division, SDS
City of Digos

Dear Ma'am,

Conforming the with Presidential Directives on the COVID-19 Vaccination Strategies for
the first 100 days, the Provincial Health Office of Davao del Sur in collaboration with our
partners in Local Government Units and other Stakeholders will launch the
PINASLAKAS campaign on August 4, 2022 at Gaisano Mall of Digos. This activity will
highlight the Presidential directive of attaining country’s “Wall of Immunity”.

In line with this, we would like to respectfully invite you to be with us during our Kick-
off Ceremony. Together, let's showcase the revitalized COVID-19 Vaccination Campaign.

We are looking forward for your favorable response on this matter.

Thank you and God Bless.

Respectfully yours,

JONNA A. MASONGSONG, MD, FPSMS, MAHA, MPH
Provincial Health Officer Il



